
 

Hi SRCC Family, 

With fall underway, we’re excited to launch our Fall Master’s Program! This program is open 
to all skill levels; Brand new paddlers or returning members are welcome.  

By registering, you’ll be able to paddle right up until the weather tells us otherwise (usually the 
end of October). All equipment is provided by the club, including stable boats (great for 
beginners), paddles, and lifejackets. We recommend bringing a change of clothes and some 
layers for cooler days. 

There are three sessions per week, all hosted from the Victoria Boathouse. Attendance is 
flexible—join us whenever it works best for you: 

• Monday: 5:30 pm – 7:00 pm 
• Thursday: 5:30 pm – 7:00 pm 
• Saturday: 9:00 am – 11:00 am 

The cost is just $50 for the season, which primarily covers insurance through our organizing 
sport body. You can sign up directly on RAMP or find the program link on the SRCC website’s 
home page. Sign up soon, there’s only 10 spots remaining! 

We can’t wait to see you out on the water this fall. If you have any questions, feel free to email 
me at dominic.tarasoff@gmail.com. 

Dominic 
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